
Solid Waste Management Advisory 
Subcommittee on Construction & Demolition  

 
Minutes 

February 26, 2008 
 
 
Attendees: Carey Hurlburt, Laurene McEntire, Frank Gagliardo, Elaine Coelho, John Pizzimenti, 
Matt Brown, David Bodendorf, Marshall Gaston, Ed Zynko, A. Romano, Winston Averill, Faith 
Gavin Kuhn  
 
 
 
Updates & Open Discussion/Q&A: 
� Discussed the comments received on the Beneficial Use General Permits, the proposed 

changes and revised timeframes. 
�  Regulated Fill General Permit will be converted back into two separate general permits: 

One for Contaminated Soil and Sediment & Another for Asphalt, Brick, Concrete, 
Ceramics (Regulated Fill) 

� Coal Combustion Products General Permit will be expanded based on comments received 
� Bureau will be meeting with the Commissioner’s office to discuss a different template for 

Waste General Permits 
� Legislative proposals for Waste Demonstration projects, BUD authority and expanding 

the Solid Waste Fee to C&D that is disposed of either in or Out-of State. 
� Waste Characterization Study – currently does not include C&D, but a suggestion was 

made that SEP funds could finance the addition of C&D 
� C&D speaker for this September SWAC meeting – considering representatives from a 

Asphalt Roofing Shingle VRF and Tilcon 
� Q&A regarding the Disaster Debris Management Plans and RFPs  
� Shredder technology for oversized MSW/Hard-to-Manage waste items (mattresses, 

furniture, rugs) and possible Manufacturer Responsibility for these products in the future 
� CRRA will be making an announcement and submitting a permit application regarding 

their new CT landfill location in the coming months 
� Plasma Arc Technology - St Lucie Florida project and the City of Hartford Plasma Arc 

Committee 
 
 
Next meeting March 25, 2008 
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